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Hello and welcome to our First Newsletter.

During a Foundation Meeting to assess interest in the 
formation of a second Probus Club in Denmark we 
surprised, and delighted our sponsors,  Albany City 
Rotary Club, by initiating the Denmark River Probus 
Club there and then.

As a brand new club, (32 members at the end of the 
above meeting, and more joining daily) one of the most 
important tasks is to provide information about our 
progress and status. You will find these details below.

Although we have not yet received authentication from
South Pacific Probus we are confident that it will occur 
and as such have forged ahead with planning our 
future.

A newsletter is an excellent conduit for communication 
between members and I encourage  active 
participation with the provision of any data you would 
like shared with other members.  As you are aware the 
club will meet at 10h30 on the 1st Wednesday of each 
month at Lions Lair, Inlet Drive it is therefore my 
intention to publish future Newsletters by the third 
Sunday of the month thus giving prospective 
contributors just over two weeks to send in their 
articles for inclusion in the next publication.  e-mails 
can be sent to contact@denmarkriverprobus.org.au

We are also in the process of building a website and 
will keep you appraised of our progress.

I look forward to your contribution/s to our Newsletter 
and to meeting you all at upcoming meetings.

Carmel Stott - media
contact@denmarkriverprobus.org.au

PRESIDENTIAL ADDRESS

Hello fellow Probusians
 
Welcome to our first newsletter, and on behalf of the 
committee we look forward to catching up with as 
many as possible at our first monthly “morning tea” 
meeting at the Lionʼs Lair on Wednesday 1st October, 
and the 1st Wednesday of each month thereafter.
 
We are busily organising some outings and various 
activities to keep us all occupied.
We are already up to 39 members and I believe we 
can go to 60, so if you have any friends who are 
interested in joining then please ask them to get in 
touch with Wendy Lind.
treasurer@denmarkriverprobus.org.au
I think we are going to be a very successful Probus 
Club.
 
See you all on 1st October 2014.
 
Regards
 
Cliff Jefferson – President.
president@denmarkriverprobus.org.au

NEXT MEETING
1st General Meeting 

1st October 2014

10h00

Lions Lair - Inlet Drive
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Denmark River Probus News

IMPORTANT NOTICE
In order to qualify as a Foundation Member you will need to complete your application form plus 
pay both the $25 joining fee and the pro-rata annual fee of $25 by the end of the meeting on 
October 1st

Any applications received after this will need to be submitted to the committee for consideration 
re acceptance as a member.
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A committee was formed at the foundation meeting. The members are:A committee was formed at the foundation meeting. The members are:

Cliff Jefferson - President 
president@denmarkriverprobus.org.au

Kaye White - Vice President . 
vicepresident@denmarkriverprobus.org.au

Wendy Lind - Treasurer 
treasurer@denmarkriverprobus.org.au

Wendy Wildman - Secretary 
secretary@denmarkriverprobus.org.au

Ralph Drayton-Witty

Graham Greenhalgh

Maureen Greenhalgh

Rose Robson

Carmel Stott 
contact@denmarkriverprobus.org.au

LynetteTaylor

October Celebrations

2nd   Alison Vigne
25th  Maureen Carney
30th  John Wildman
31st   Louise Hoskins

October Speaker

This month we will 
have an introduction to 
your Committee.

BACK             Ralph, Graham, Carmel, Wendy W, Cliff
SEATED          Lynette, Rose, Kaye, Maureen
ABSENT          Wendy L

‘This newsletter is Private and Confidential for Probus use only and is not to be used for any 
other purpose’

mailto:president@denmarkriverprobus.org.au
mailto:president@denmarkriverprobus.org.au
mailto:vicepresident@denmarkriverprobus.org.au
mailto:vicepresident@denmarkriverprobus.org.au
mailto:treasurer@denmarkriverprobus.org.au
mailto:treasurer@denmarkriverprobus.org.au
mailto:secretary@denmarkriverprobus.org.au
mailto:secretary@denmarkriverprobus.org.au
mailto:contact@denmarkriverprobus.org.au
mailto:contact@denmarkriverprobus.org.au

